
News

The Presidents of the Olympic Committees of Russia and Georgia  discussed the preparations
for the 2014 Winter Olympics in Sochi at the  Twelfth International Economic Forum in St
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Russian Olympic Committee president Leonid Tyagachev said he hoped  Georgian and
Russian athletes could prepare for the Olympics together in  an effort to improve bilateral
relations. “I think that two young and  nice presidents…will make the right decision,” Tyagachev
said.

  

“It is important for us to cooperate and hold competitions on both  Georgian and Russian
territory. We will be able to unite through the  Winter Olympic Games in Sochi in 2014 and do a
beautiful thing,”  Tyagachev said.
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